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The Orff Catalunya Association was founded in July
2020 after 10 years of work with the main objective of
spreading the ideas of the Orff-Schulwerk and provide
a quality training and self-training programme in
Catalunya.

CERTIFICATION PROGRAM LEVELS I, II, III
We are very proud to offer since July 2022 the ORFF-Schulwerk Certification, a specialized and in-depth training program in the
didactics of music and movement according to the creative pedagogical approach of Carl Orff and Gunild Keetman. This program is
structured into three courses (Levels 1, 2, and 3) with the aim of generating a process of experience, reflection, and practice, where
artistic, teaching, and personal growth go hand in hand.

In 2023, we launched the first international summer
course co-organized by JaSeSoi and HOSU, the Orff-
Schulwerk Associations of Finland and Croatia, as
hosts of the festival on a rotating basis. It is an
intensive pedagogical training course of international
nature for all individuals who use music in their work.

From 2010 to 2015 in places like Barcelona and
Vilafranca del Penedès with teachers (international
and local)  like Doug Goodkin, Wolfgang Hartmann,
Barbara Haselbach, Jim Santi Owen, Elia Bernat, Andrea
Sangiorgio, Luís García and Mireia Aguiar.

INTERNATIONAL SUMMER COURSES
We have also carried out six International Summer Courses (30 hours) in Sant
Cugat and Rubí from 2013 to 2018. 
In these summer courses we have done research and art creation of Music and
Dance for Education. 

PEER-TRAINING SESSIONS
We organize open forums where people who
have trained or are training in the Orff -
Schulwerk approach can share their ideas and
demonstrate activities they have developed,
followed by feedback and discussion from the
rest of the attendants.


